
 

 

  

Lake City FBO Closure 
Monday, Sept 13th 

12:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. 
The Lake City Gateway Airport, Fixed-Base Operation (FBO) will be 

closed on Monday, September 13, 2021, starting at 12:00 p.m. 

The FBO will reopen on Tuesday, September 14, 2021 at 8:00 a.m. 

Please plan accordingly. Thank you for your understanding. 

Date: 9/9/2021 




